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Upcoming 

Events 
 

2019! 
2/2 Howard, LaVina MLK, 
Desmond and TJ @ FMCMEA 
Honor Choir, Fresno City 
College 
 

2/6 Thomas Jefferson @ Mid 
Valley Jazz Festival, Tulare, CA 
 

2/2 Howard, LaVina MLK, 
Desmond and TJ @ FMCMEA 
Honor Choir, Fresno City 
College 
 

2/14 MSHS Guitar Ensemble @ 
CASMEC 
 

2/16 MSHS Guitar Ensemble @ 
CASMEC 
 

2/23 Thomas Jefferson @ 
SVWAA Winterline, Tulare, Ca 
 

2/28 MHS and MSHS @ CMEA 
Festival, Porterville, CA 
 

3/5 Thomas Jefferson @ 
Reedley Band Festival 
 

3/9 Thomas Jefferson @SVWAA 
Winterline, Hanford, CA 
 

3/14-3/23 MHS Drama Presents 
“The Miracle Worker” 
 

3/17 Thomas Jefferson @ 
Merced Band Festival 
 

3/17 MSHS Guitar Ensemble @ 
CMEA Orchestra Festival 
 

3/24 Winter Preview, 6:30PM 
 

3/28-4/16 MSTC Presents 
Addams Family 
 

4/11 Purple Pyramid Showcase, 
7:00PM 
 

5/8 MSHS Spring Showcase 
 

5/10 MSHS Jazz Band @ 
Service with Pride 
 

5/14 Howard Spring Concerts 
 

5/15 MSHS Spring Awards 
Banquet 
 

5/18 MUSD Honor Band, 
4:00PM 
 

5/21 Monroe Spring Concert, 
6:30PM 
 

5/22 Alpha Spring Concert 

Over 1000 Parents, Students, Staff, and Community Members 

Attended the 2018 Winter Showcase 



In case you missed it… 

It takes a village… 

The Department of Visual and Performing Arts (VAPA) would like to thank all those who attended the 
2018 Winter Showcase.  VAPA is continually seeking ways to help our MUSD students grow and the 
Winter Showcase allowed our arts students to proudly highlight their talents to members of the Madera 
community.  
 
We would like to extend a special thank you to all the staff who worked collectively to make the night a 
success. We hope you found the Showcase to be an entertaining family event. 


